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This investigation was initiated based on information that a company1 was selling a medical 
product using a website2 that contained the National Science Foundation (NSF) logo. 

While we initially observed the NSF logo on the company website, during our investigation it 
was noted that the website no longer exists. The contact information associated with the internet 
domain registration for the website is in China, beyond our jurisdiction. 

Accordingly, this investigation is closed. 
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